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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. It is lovely having all the children back into 
school. 
 
Staffing Update 
 
I wanted to update you on the changes with our staffing in Y3/4 Falcons. 
From Monday Mrs Hughes will be undertaking increasing responsibility for 
Y3/4.  Mrs Cornish will continue to support the teaching and learning in Y3/4 
as she had done throughout this academic year.  
I will continue to retain overall responsibility for the Y3/4 class alongside 
Mrs Hughes to ensure that transition continues to be smooth. 
I will also teach Y4 maths until the end of the academic year. 
We’ve enjoyed welcoming Mrs Hughes into Y3/4 Falcon class and we hope 
that you get the opportunity to meet her soon. 
 
Restrictions 
 
We are aware that restrictions are changing across base.  Mrs Brown is in 
discussion with DCYP regarding the extent to which we can amend our re-
opening measures and conditions. However, we do anticipate that any changes 
would have to be agreed in consultation with the trade unions as before. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mandy Summers. 
 

 


